


 

As a from the proposed extension, already experiencing significant 

disruption due to the above reasons, I would be very grateful if you could take my views into 

consideration to strongly object to the application reference number  S62A/2025/0101. Please note, 

if PINS approves this application, then I would request a hearing where I and other residents can 

attend in person to present our statements and experiences. 

 Yours Sincerely,  

 Ayo Olomolaiye 

 

 




